
Fire Safety Visit  

 

The school was visited by the local Woodford Halse Fire Brigade. 
The school was split into two key stages so that the safety talk 

could be pitched at the right level. The children asked some 
fantastic questions and were very excited to explore the equipment 
that a fire fighter would need to use in an emergency. There are 
lots of fantastic resources available online that could be used at 

home.  

Fire safety for parents and child carers - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/fire-safety-for-parents-and-child-carers

